
  

Public Notice 
 

Expression of Interest – Baywaste Transfer Station – Land 

Lease or Purchase Options 

The City of Bayswater is seeking Expressions of Interest (EOI) for the land lease or purchase of the 

Baywaste Transfer Station (the Site), located at 271 Collier Road, Bayswater.  

 

The City is currently assessing the long-term options for the Site, including lease arrangements and/or 

purchase, as well as the potential implications for the City’s current and future waste service 

provisions. 

 

Documentation must be obtained via the City of Bayswater’s Tenderlink site 

www.tenderlink.com/bayswater 

 

A non-compulsory site visit will be held on Tuesday 22 October 2024 at 10am, for pre-registered 

proponents. Parties interested in attending the site visit need to register their attendance by 4pm 

(AWST) Thursday 17 October through the Environment Manager, Alex Devine 

(alex.devine@bayswater.wa.gov.au). 

 

The EOI submission deadline is 4:00pm (AWST) Friday 8 November 2024. 

 

 

 

 

JEREMY EDWARDS 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 


